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Hi there,

1 wish to object to the above application in the strongest possible terms. Camden Market is not a
'‘theme park'. It's bad enough that that horrible 'Babylon Park’ is included as part of the Hawley
Wharf scheme but a Ferris Wheel is going way too far. London already has a viewing wheel with
the London Eye and doesn't need another.

1 originally moved to Camden Town in 1980 and have been living here (on and off since (this time
for over 12 years). I love this place but the amount of redevelopment is turning the Market into a
24/7 tourist attraction that is unfit and inappropriate for local people.

Regards,
Howard Marshall

236 Barker Drive
London NW1 0JF



